
  

 Whole School Information 

Welcome Back  

It has been so wonderful to welcome back all our pupils this week.  Attendance since 
Monday has averaged 97%.  The children have settled into their usual routines and are 
enjoying being with their friends.  Hopefully that was the last of time we see such large 
scale school closures.  
 
It is worth remembering England is still in a national lockdown. You must stay at home, 
leaving only where permitted by law, and follow the rules in the national lockdown: stay at 
home guidance. 
 

Allergies in School 

A reminder that we have children in school with severe nut and egg allergies. Please do not 
send your child into school with treats either for themselves or for other pupils that 
contain nuts/egg/sesame seeds. The nut ban includes children’s packed lunches, 
specifically chocolate spread, peanut butter and anything containing sesame seeds. Please 
speak to your child’s class teacher for further advice. A child’s life is at risk should we not 
adhere to this. If your child has an allergy, whether very mild or more severe, please make 
sure that school is aware of this. Even if your child never stays for a school meal, it is vital 
that we have a record of this on our system. Please either call into the school office or e-
mail the team at office@roundhill.notts.sch.uk 
 

Communications 

With immediate effect, we are going to reduce the number of text messages that we send 
to parents.  We will still use text messages when we have an urgent or very important 
message but will move to primarily using email and ClassDojo. For this reason, please 
ensure you are connected to your child’s class via ClassDojo and that we have your correct 
email address in school.  If you wish to change your email address or add an email address 
to your child’s 2nd contact, please send this information to office@roundhill.notts.sch.uk 

  

Virtual Office on our 
Website 

We have made some changes to our school website and in particular focused on putting 
together a ‘Virtual Office’ with all of the useful information as if you were visiting the main 
reception here at Round Hill.  Please click here to visit this section on our website.  If you 
have any ideas what else we could add then please email office@roundhil.notts.sch.uk 
  

Letter from 
Nottinghamshire 
County Council re 
Lateral Flow Tests 

Further to our school email on 8th March regarding Lateral Flow Test kits being available for 
families, we have also been asked to send you a letter directly from Nottinghamshire 
County Council on the same subject.  Please click here to read this letter on our school 
website.    
 

Parents’ Forum 

Thank you to the parents who gave their time to attend the meeting last week, 4th March 
2021.  Parents were invited to feedback verbally about various topics: 
Click here to read more.  
 

 

Round Hill Bulletin 9:  10th March 2021 

The Round Hill Bulletin is designed to help disseminate important 
information in between monthly Newsletters. 

A copy is on the School Website. 
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